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The Beavercreek Popcorn Festival Committee donates $1,000 for new uniforms for Beavercreek High School Marching Band

On Wednesday, November 6th, a $1,000 check was presented from the Beavercreek Popcorn Festival Committee to Douglas McCullough, marching band director, and the entire marching band at Beavercreek High School, to help defray the costs of new uniforms.

According to McCullough, “the current uniforms are 10 years old and have been worn for over 250 performances.”  The band wore the new uniforms to the Ohio Music Association’s State Marching Band finals on Sunday November 2nd , where they received the highest possible rating for the 22nd year in a row. 
“Our new uniforms cost $65,000.  With this generous donation, along with other gifts received from our local community, we will have raised $55,000 toward the purchase,” McCullough said.  
Brian Lampton, Entertainment Director from the Popcorn Festival Committee, was on hand to present the check, saying, “The Beavercreek Popcorn Festival Committee is pleased to support local community organizations.”  
He added, “the students were very grateful, and responded with cheers and applause. I was personally touched by the response.  After the presentation, many students approached me afterwards to personally thank us.  It was very heartwarming.” 
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